On 4/9/2016 10:18 AM, Dean Oilschlager wrote:




​Just writing to inform you of the passing of an honor flight alumni and to thank you for such a wonderful experience. My father, Ellsworth Oilschlager, aged 94, WWII veteran joined his comrades and family on 4 April, we were on mission 15 two years ago. Until this experience my Dad did not wish to have a military presence at his funeral, promptly after our return, he had to change his meticulously laid plans (still a vet at through and through) to include the VFW. It was wonderful to have them. Again, thank you, from myself and my family.
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